
   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Agenda for the Shire of Corrigin Annual Electors Meeting to be held in the Corrigin 
Community Resource Centre, 55 Larke Crescent, Corrigin on Tuesday 15 March 

2022 at 6.30pm.  

 

MINUTES 
 
1. OPENING 

The President, Cr Des Hickey opened the meeting at 6.36pm. 

 
2. ATTENDANCE 

Shire President       Cr D Hickey  
Deputy Shire President      Cr M Weguelin 
Councillors       Cr S Jacobs 
         Cr S Coppen 
         Cr C Steele 
Chief Executive Officer       N A Manton  
Executive Support Officer     K L Biglin 
Electors        L Baker 

 
3. APOLOGIES 

N Forbes, Cr Dickinson 

 
4. CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES 

Moved: Cr Weguelin Seconded: Cr Coppen 
That the minutes of the Shire of Corrigin Annual Electors Meeting held on Tuesday 2 
February 2021 be confirmed as a true and accurate record. 

Carried 

 
5. PRESIDENTS REPORT 

The President, Cr Hickey, gave an overview of the President’s Report. 
Moved: Cr Weguelin Seconded: Cr Coppen 
That the President’s Report for the year ended 30 June 2021 be received. 

         Carried 

 
6. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER’S REPORT 

The Chief Executive Officer, Mrs Natalie Manton, provided an overview of the Chief 
Executive Officer’s Report. 
Moved: L Baker     Seconded: Cr Jacobs 
That the Chief Executive Officer’s Report for the year ended 30 June 2021 be received. 

         Carried 

 
7. ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT 2020/2021 AND AUDITORS REPORT 

The Chief Executive Officer, Mrs Natalie Manton, tabled the Annual Financial Report 
2020/2021 and Auditors Report. 
Moved: Cr Jacobs Seconded: Cr Coppen 
That the Annual Financial Report 2020/2021 and Auditors Report for the Year Ended 30 
June 2021 be received. 
            Carried 



   
 

8. GENERAL BUSINESS 
L Baker asked if council has a plan for future staff and community housing. 
The CEO advised that Council has discussed the idea of building professional style units 
and has had preliminary discussions with other councils and Regional Development 
Australia about a collaborative approach to housing. 

 
L Baker asked what stage the development of the medical centre is at. 
Cr Hickey advised that the outcome of the tender process was not what council was 
happy with and was well over budget, so the Shire is currently sourcing alternative 
options to complete the project. 

 
 
9. MEETING CLOSURE 

The President, Cr Des Hickey closed the meeting at 7pm and thanked everyone for their 
attendance. 

   


